
 
 
 
 
 
 

Randy E. Hayman, Water Commissioner 
 

 

 
   

May 27, 2022 
 
Dear Philadelphia Water Customer, 
 
I am writing to let you know that the Philadelphia Water Department (PWD) is planning a construction 
project in your neighborhood. The planned project will take place on your street and on the sidewalks 
near your property.  
 
This project is a part of the City of Philadelphia’s Green City, Clean Waters initiative – a program that 
keeps pollution out of rivers and creeks by using green tools to absorb stormwater that would normally 
overflow into our waterways during heavy storms. For more information about the program visit: 
www.phila.gov/water/sustainability/greencitycleanwaters.  
 
As part of this initiative, PWD is planning to install green tools at the following locations:  
 

- 6 Subsurface Stormwater trenches: along Penrose Ave between Lanier Ave. and 22nd St. 
- Rain garden and swale: on median on Penrose Ave between 26th St and Palmero Dr. 
- Rain garden: in traffic triangle at Penrose Ave and Penrose Ferry 

 
Street Affected: Penrose Ave. from S. 22nd St. to S. 26th St 
 
Construction is expected to begin in approximately 2-6 months. However, please note that this is an 
estimate and the construction start date can be earlier or later than the anticipated timeline.  
 
A follow up letter will be sent closer to the time of construction. In the meantime, please feel free to 
visit this online project page: https://water.phila.gov/projects/p50203/.  If you want to receive email 
notifications from PWD please visit phillyh2o.info/signup to register. 
 
Sincerely,  
Danielle Stollak 
 
Philadelphia Water Department | Public Affairs Division 
E: danielle.stollak@phila.gov | P: 267.209.0988 
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